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The North Carolina Troopers Association is proud to announce our formal endorsement of Tim Moore for The U S 
House of Representatives District 14. NCTA President Ben Kral said “Tim Moore has a proven track record of serving 
the citizens of North Carolina with pride and integrity “.  Moore currently serves as Speaker of the House; He is the 
longest serving Speaker in State history.   
 
NCTA President Ben Kral said “Under Speaker Moore’s leadership, our state has seen unprecedented economic 
growth and passing of crucial legislation to help the citizens of North Carolina we strongly believe he can do the same 
in Congress “Speaker Moore has a long history of supporting Law Enforcement by working to pass legislation that 
make our communities safe and protected.  
 
In these trying times of high crime and an unstable economy, we need proven leadership, unwavering commitment to 
the rule of law, and the ability to speak out on behalf of our citizens and be our voice.   
 
We encourage you to cast your vote for Tim Moore for US House District 14 on Tuesday March 5th 2024. 
 
The North Carolina Troopers Association was formed in 1977 and is made up of more than 2500 active and retired 
NCSHP employees. Our mission is to advance the principles of proper law enforcement and support the continuing 
betterment of criminal justice in the state of North Carolina and the United States of America 
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